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  Allegories of America Frederick M. Dolan,2018-03-15 Allegories of America
offers a bold idea of what, in terms of political theory, it means to be
American. Beginning with the question What do we want from a theory of
politics? Dolan explores the metaphysics of American-ness and stops along the
way to reflect on John Winthrop, the Constitution, 1950s behavioralist social
science, James Merrill, and William Burroughs. The pressing problem, in
Dolan's view, is how to find a vocabulary for politics in the absence of
European metaphysics. American political thinkers, he suggests, might respond
by approaching their own theories as allegories. The postmodern dilemma of
the loss of traditional absolutes would thus assume the status of a national
mythology—America's perennial identity crisis in the absence of a tradition
establishing the legitimacy of its founding. After examining the mid-Atlantic
sermons of John Winthrop, the spiritual founding father, Dolan reflects on
the authority of the Constitution and the Federalist. He then takes on
questions of representation in Cold War ideology, focusing on the language of
David Easton and other liberal political behaviorists, as well as on cold War
cinema and the coverage of international affairs by American journalists.
Additional discussions are inspired by Hannah Arendt's recasting of political
theory in a narrative framework. here Dolan considers two starkly contrasting
postwar literary figures—William S. Burroughs and James Merrill—both of whom
have a troubled relationship to politics but nonetheless register an urgent
need to articulate its dangers and opportunities. Alongside Merrill's
unraveling of the distinction between the serious and the fictive, Dolan
assesses the attempt in Arendt's On Revolution to reclaim fictional devices
for political reflection.
  Code 2.0 Lawrence Lessig,2009-12-30 Lawrence Lessig's Code and Other Laws
of Cyberspace v1 quickly began to define a certain vocabulary for thinking
about the regulation of cyberspace. More than any other social space,
cyberspace would be controlled or not depending upon the architecture, or
code, of that space. And that meant regulators, and those seeking to protect
cyberspace from at least some forms of regulation, needed to focus not just
upon the work of legislators, but also the work of technologists.Code version
2.0 updates the original work. It is not, as Lessig writes in the preface, a
new work. The aim of the update was to recast the argument in the current
context, and to clarify the argument where necessary. While Lessig himself
has strong views about preserving important liberties that cyberspace
originally protected, this book does not push any particular set of values.
Unlike Lessig's other books, The Future of Ideas, and Free Culture, this book
has no particular political agenda. Instead, the objective of Code is to
introduce and defend a particular way of understanding regulation, and to
describe the trend that we should expect regulation in cyberspace to
take.Code v2 is published under the terms of the CC Attribution-ShareAlike
license. Money raised from the sale of this book supports the development of
free software and documentation.
  Against Love Laura Kipnis,2009-01-16 A polemic against love that is
“engagingly acerbic ... extremely funny.... A deft indictment of the marital
ideal, as well as a celebration of the dissent that constitutes adultery,
delivered in pointed daggers of prose” (The New Yorker). Who would dream of
being against love? No one. Love is, as everyone knows, a mysterious and all-
controlling force, with vast power over our thoughts and life decisions. But
is there something a bit worrisome about all this uniformity of opinion? Is
this the one subject about which no disagreement will be entertained, about
which one truth alone is permissible? Consider that the most powerful
organized religions produce the occasional heretic; every ideology has its
apostates; even sacred cows find their butchers. Except for love. Hence the
necessity for a polemic against it. A polemic is designed to be the prose
equivalent of a small explosive device placed under your E-Z-Boy lounger. It
won’t injure you (well not severely); it’s just supposed to shake things up
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and rattle a few convictions.
  Born to Lose Bill Lee,2011-02-03 A gripping, true story of one man’s forty-
year struggle with compulsive gambling and his hard-won recovery. My history
of gambling really began before I was born. So opens Born to Lose, Bill Lee's
self-told story of gambling addiction, set in San Francisco's Chinatown and
steeped in a culture where it is not unheard of for gamblers (Lee's
grandfather included) to lose their children to a bet. From wagering away his
beloved baseball card collection as a youngster to forfeiting everything he
owned at black jack tables in Las Vegas, Lee describes what gambling
addiction feels like from the inside and how recovery is possible through the
Twelve Step program.
  National Identity, Popular Culture and Everyday Life Tim Edensor,2020-06-15
The Millennium Dome, Braveheart and Rolls Royce cars. How do cultural icons
reproduce and transform a sense of national identity? How does national
identity vary across time and space, how is it contested, and what has been
the impact of globalization upon national identity and culture?This book
examines how national identity is represented, performed, spatialized and
materialized through popular culture and in everyday life. National identity
is revealed to be inherent in the things we often take for granted - from
landscapes and eating habits, to tourism, cinema and music. Our specific
experience of car ownership and motoring can enhance a sense of belonging,
whilst Hollywood blockbusters and national exhibitions provide contexts for
the ongoing, and often contested, process of national identity formation.
These and a wealth of other cultural forms and practices are explored, with
examples drawn from Scotland, the UK as a whole, India and Mauritius. This
book addresses the considerable neglect of popular cultures in recent studies
of nationalism and contributes to debates on the relationship between ‘high'
and ‘low' culture.
  ULYSSES (Modern Classics Series) James Joyce,2024-01-10 This carefully
crafted ebook: ULYSSES (Modern Classics Series) is formatted for your eReader
with a functional and detailed table of contents. Ulysses is a modernist
novel by Irish writer James Joyce. It is considered to be one of the most
important works of modernist literature, and has been called a demonstration
and summation of the entire movement. Ulysses chronicles the peripatetic
appointments and encounters of Leopold Bloom in Dublin in the course of an
ordinary day, 16 June 1904. Ulysses is the Latinised name of Odysseus, the
hero of Homer's epic poem Odyssey, and the novel establishes a series of
parallels between its characters and events and those of the poem (the
correspondence of Leopold Bloom to Odysseus, Molly Bloom to Penelope, and
Stephen Dedalus to Telemachus). Joyce divided Ulysses into 18 chapters or
episodes. At first glance much of the book may appear unstructured and
chaotic; Joyce once said that he had put in so many enigmas and puzzles that
it will keep the professors busy for centuries arguing over what I meant,
which would earn the novel immortality. James Joyce (1882-1941) was an Irish
novelist and poet, considered to be one of the most influential writers in
the modernist avant-garde of the early 20th century. Joyce is best known for
Ulysses, the short-story collection Dubliners, and the novels A Portrait of
the Artist as a Young Man and Finnegans Wake.
  The Shock Doctrine Naomi Klein,2010-04-01 The bestselling author of No Logo
shows how the global free market has exploited crises and shock for three
decades, from Chile to Iraq In her groundbreaking reporting, Naomi Klein
introduced the term disaster capitalism. Whether covering Baghdad after the
U.S. occupation, Sri Lanka in the wake of the tsunami, or New Orleans post-
Katrina, she witnessed something remarkably similar. People still reeling
from catastrophe were being hit again, this time with economic shock
treatment, losing their land and homes to rapid-fire corporate makeovers. The
Shock Doctrine retells the story of the most dominant ideology of our time,
Milton Friedman's free market economic revolution. In contrast to the popular
myth of this movement's peaceful global victory, Klein shows how it has
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exploited moments of shock and extreme violence in order to implement its
economic policies in so many parts of the world from Latin America and
Eastern Europe to South Africa, Russia, and Iraq. At the core of disaster
capitalism is the use of cataclysmic events to advance radical privatization
combined with the privatization of the disaster response itself. Klein argues
that by capitalizing on crises, created by nature or war, the disaster
capitalism complex now exists as a booming new economy, and is the violent
culmination of a radical economic project that has been incubating for fifty
years.
  Code Lawrence Lessig,2016-09-19 There's a common belief that cyberspace
cannot be regulated-that it is, in its very essence, immune from the
government's (or anyone else's) control. Code, first published in 2000,
argues that this belief is wrong. It is not in the nature of cyberspace to be
unregulable; cyberspace has no nature. It only has code-the software and
hardware that make cyberspace what it is. That code can create a place of
freedom-as the original architecture of the Net did-or a place of oppressive
control. Under the influence of commerce, cyberspace is becoming a highly
regulable space, where behavior is much more tightly controlled than in real
space. But that's not inevitable either. We can-we must-choose what kind of
cyberspace we want and what freedoms we will guarantee. These choices are all
about architecture: about what kind of code will govern cyberspace, and who
will control it. In this realm, code is the most significant form of law, and
it is up to lawyers, policymakers, and especially citizens to decide what
values that code embodies. Since its original publication, this seminal book
has earned the status of a minor classic. This second edition, or Version
2.0, has been prepared through the author's wiki, a web site that allows
readers to edit the text, making this the first reader-edited revision of a
popular book.
  Food Junkies Vera Tarman,2019-01-05 Drawing on her experience in addictions
treatment, and many personal stories of recovery, Dr. Vera Tarman offers
practical advice for people struggling with problems of overeating, binge
eating, anorexia, and bulimia. Food Junkies, now in its second edition, is a
friendly and informative guide on the road to food serenity.
  The Warcraft Civilization William Sims Bainbridge,2012-09-21 An exploration
of the popular online role-playing game World of Warcraft as a virtual
prototype of the real human future. World of Warcraft is more than a game.
There is no ultimate goal, no winning hand, no princess to be rescued. WoW is
an immersive virtual world in which characters must cope in a dangerous
environment, assume identities, struggle to understand and communicate, learn
to use technology, and compete for dwindling resources. Beyond the fantasy
and science fiction details, as many have noted, it’s not entirely unlike
today’s world. In The Warcraft Civilization, sociologist William Sims
Bainbridge goes further, arguing that WoW can be seen not only as an allegory
of today but also as a virtual prototype of tomorrow, of a real human future
in which tribe-like groups will engage in combat over declining natural
resources, build temporary alliances on the basis of mutual self-interest,
and seek a set of values that transcend the need for war. What makes WoW an
especially good place to look for insights about Western civilization,
Bainbridge says, is that it bridges past and future. It is founded on Western
cultural tradition, yet aimed toward the virtual worlds we could create in
times to come.
  Stars & stripes Virginia Evans,Jenny Dooley,2007
  Stress R Us Greeley Miklashek,2018-04-20 This book is a compilation of what
a neuropsychiatrist learned about the causes and cures of human diseases in
his 41 year medical practice. I treated 25,000 of my fellows and wrote
1,000,000 Rx in the process. The book is divided into 51 Topics (chapters)
and contains over 100 references. It serves as an historical review of the
field of stress research as well as animal crowding research, as the two
morphed together in my theory of population density stress. Human
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overpopulation is a fact, as we have far exceeded the earth's carrying
capacity for our species and mother nature is attempting to cull our numbers
through our multitude of diseases of civilization. Our hunter-gatherer
contemporaries, living in their traditional manner in their clan social
groups widely distributed in their ecosystem, have none of our diseases. As
our extreme gene based altruism has brought us tremendous compassion and
technological advances in caring for the diseases of our fellows, it has also
brought us tremendous overpopulation and brought us near to ecological
collapse. We must face our need to restrict our reproduction or mother nature
will do it for us. A case in point: infertility in America has increased 100%
in just 34 years, from 1982 to 2016. During the same period, our sperm counts
have fallen 60%. No-one is willing to look at the obvious cause: neuro-
endocrine inhibition of human reproduction resulting from population density
stress. If any of this touches a nerve, please find the time in your busy,
stressful day to stop for an hour and read this ground-breaking book. You may
never have heard any of this information from any of your healthcare
providers or the mass media. Big Pharma rules the minds of your healthcare
providers and the mass media. At the end of my career as a practicing
psychiatrist, I had become little more than a prescription writing machine
and was actually instructed to stop wasting time talking to your patients and
just write their prescriptions. So, I retired and spent the next 5 years
writing this book. I hope you find it as illuminating as I did doing the
research on our epidemic of stress diseases. No wonder that we are ever more
anxious and depressed, in spite of taking our 4,300,000,000 Rx every year!
The real cure for our diseases of civilization must be a worldwide reduction
in family size and a concerted effort to increase the opportunities for women
to access education and work, as well as birth control. The alternative is
increasing human disease and infertility from population density stress.
Please read this book and tell me if you don't agree with my surprising
conclusions. Good luck and God bless us one and all!
  The Age of Surveillance Capitalism Shoshana Zuboff,2019-01-15 The
challenges to humanity posed by the digital future, the first detailed
examination of the unprecedented form of power called surveillance
capitalism, and the quest by powerful corporations to predict and control our
behavior. In this masterwork of original thinking and research, Shoshana
Zuboff provides startling insights into the phenomenon that she has named
surveillance capitalism. The stakes could not be higher: a global
architecture of behavior modification threatens human nature in the twenty-
first century just as industrial capitalism disfigured the natural world in
the twentieth. Zuboff vividly brings to life the consequences as surveillance
capitalism advances from Silicon Valley into every economic sector. Vast
wealth and power are accumulated in ominous new behavioral futures markets,
where predictions about our behavior are bought and sold, and the production
of goods and services is subordinated to a new means of behavioral
modification. The threat has shifted from a totalitarian Big Brother state to
a ubiquitous digital architecture: a Big Other operating in the interests of
surveillance capital. Here is the crucible of an unprecedented form of power
marked by extreme concentrations of knowledge and free from democratic
oversight. Zuboff's comprehensive and moving analysis lays bare the threats
to twenty-first century society: a controlled hive of total connection that
seduces with promises of total certainty for maximum profit -- at the expense
of democracy, freedom, and our human future. With little resistance from law
or society, surveillance capitalism is on the verge of dominating the social
order and shaping the digital future -- if we let it.
  The World Until Yesterday Jared Diamond,2013-01-10 From the author of No.1
international bestseller Collapse, a mesmerizing portrait of the human past
that offers profound lessons for how we can live today Visionary, prize-
winning author Jared Diamond changed the way we think about the rise and fall
of human civilizations with his previous international bestsellers Guns,
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Germs and Steel and Collapse. Now he returns with another epic - and
groundbreaking - journey into our rapidly receding past. In The World Until
Yesterday, Diamond reveals how traditional societies around the world offer
an extraordinary window onto how our ancestors lived for the majority of
human history - until virtually yesterday, in evolutionary terms - and
provide unique, often overlooked insights into human nature. Drawing
extensively on his decades working in the jungles of Papua New Guinea,
Diamond explores how tribal societies approach essential human problems, from
childrearing to conflict resolution to health, and discovers we have much to
learn from traditional ways of life. He unearths remarkable findings - from
the reason why modern afflictions like diabetes, obesity and Alzheimer's are
virtually non-existent in tribal societies to the surprising benefits of
multilingualism. Panoramic in scope and thrillingly original, The World Until
Yesterday provides an enthralling first-hand picture of the human past that
also suggests profound lessons for how to live well today. Jared Diamond is
the Pulitzer Prize-winning author of the seminal million-copy-bestseller
Guns, Germs, and Steel, which was named one of TIME's best non-fiction books
of all time, and Collapse, a #1 international bestseller. A professor of
geography at UCLA and noted polymath, Diamond's work has been influential in
the fields of anthropology, biology, ornithology, ecology and history, among
others.
  Encyclopedia of American Business Rick Boulware,2014-05-14 Buying, selling,
budgeting, and saving are fundamental business practices that almost everyone
understands on a basic level.
  Virtual Geography McKenzie Wark,1994-11-22 The author's capacity to grasp
and interpret these [world media] events is astounding, and her ability to
provide insights into a world where unbounded information is circling the
earth with the speed of light is startling. -- Choice ... a wide-ranging,
quirky and dextrous mix of description, theory and analysis, that documents
the perils of the global telecommunications network... -- Times Literary
Supplement ... this is a stimulating, even moving, book, dense with ideas and
with many quotable lines. -- The New Statesman Wark is one of the most
original and interesting cultural critics writing today. -- Lawrence
Grossberg McKenzie Wark writes about the experience of everyday life under
the impact of increasingly global media vectors. We no longer have roots, we
have aerials. We no longer have origins, we have terminals.
  Members of the Board of Education Anonymous,2019-03-15 This work has been
selected by scholars as being culturally important, and is part of the
knowledge base of civilization as we know it. This work was reproduced from
the original artifact, and remains as true to the original work as possible.
Therefore, you will see the original copyright references, library stamps (as
most of these works have been housed in our most important libraries around
the world), and other notations in the work. This work is in the public
domain in the United States of America, and possibly other nations. Within
the United States, you may freely copy and distribute this work, as no entity
(individual or corporate) has a copyright on the body of the work. As a
reproduction of a historical artifact, this work may contain missing or
blurred pages, poor pictures, errant marks, etc. Scholars believe, and we
concur, that this work is important enough to be preserved, reproduced, and
made generally available to the public. We appreciate your support of the
preservation process, and thank you for being an important part of keeping
this knowledge alive and relevant.
  Open Innovation 2.0 Martin Curley,Bror Salmelin,2017-10-05 This book
presents the emerging paradigm and methodology, Open Innovation 2.0 (OI2),
which aims to help drive significant structural changes and benefits through
digital innovation to society and industry. It highlights how new services
and markets can be co-created in open ecosystems and how this leads to a
transformation from win-lose to win-win situations for all stakeholders.
Organized around a number of core patterns of OI2, such as shared purpose,
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partnering and platforms, this book leverages more than five years of
research by the EU Open Innovation Strategy Policy group. Popularized in the
early 2000s, open innovation is a systematic process by which ideas can pass
among organizations and travel on different exploitation vectors for value
creation. With the simultaneous arrival of multiple digital disruptive
technologies and rapid evolution of the discipline of innovation, it became
apparent that an entirely new approach to innovation was needed that
incorporated technological, societal and policy dimensions. Unlike other
innovation methodologies, OI2 is an innovation paradigm and methodology with
a purpose: to seek and deliver innovations that move us collectively on to a
trajectory towards sustainable intelligent living. OI2 is a paradigm
advocating for disruptions, seeking the unexpected and providing support for
rapid scale-up of successes. As a method, it provides a safety net for both
innovations and innovators, inspiring innovators to have the confidence and
courage to innovate. Featuring case studies from domains such as energy,
telecommunications, transportation, and finance and from companies including
Intel, Lego, Alcatel Lucent and Alstom, this book is useful to industry
executives, policy makers, academics, and students of innovation and
innovation management.
  Style Manual United States. Government Printing Office,1945
  Dictionary of the British English Spelling System Greg Brooks,2015-03-30
This book will tell all you need to know about British English spelling. It's
a reference work intended for anyone interested in the English language,
especially those who teach it, whatever the age or mother tongue of their
students. It will be particularly useful to those wishing to produce well-
designed materials for teaching initial literacy via phonics, for teaching
English as a foreign or second language, and for teacher training. English
spelling is notoriously complicated and difficult to learn; it is correctly
described as much less regular and predictable than any other alphabetic
orthography. However, there is more regularity in the English spelling system
than is generally appreciated. This book provides, for the first time, a
thorough account of the whole complex system. It does so by describing how
phonemes relate to graphemes and vice versa. It enables searches for
particular words, so that one can easily find, not the meanings or
pronunciations of words, but the other words with which those with unusual
phoneme-grapheme/grapheme-phoneme correspondences keep company. Other unique
features of this book include teacher-friendly lists of correspondences and
various regularities not described by previous authorities, for example the
strong tendency for the letter-name vowel phonemes (the names of the letters
) to be spelt with those single letters in non-final syllables.
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